PUBLIC NOTICE FOR SUNDALE UNION ELEMENTRY SCHOOL DISTRICT
DEVELOPER FEES REPORT ENDING JUNE 30, 2022

Sundale Union Elementary School District will be holding a public hearing on the Developers Fees Report ending June 30, 2022.  The location for the public hearing will be at:
Sundale Union Elementary School (Board Room)
13990 Ave. 240, Tulare CA 93274

Date of the Public Hearing:	
Regular Board Meeting held on December 13, 2022 @ 7:30 P.M.

Date the report is available to the public:	December 1, 2022

Posted December 1, 2022 at:
Sundale District Office
Sundale School Website
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sundale Foundation Office
Sundale Foundation Legacy House

